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March 26, 2020 
 
During the Covid-19 crisis, we have had to make the difficult decision to suspend all 
fieldwork in order to protect our workers, their families and First Nation communities 
who may have increased vulnerabilities due to systemic barriers related to health and 
wellness. However, please be rest-assured that as soon as the danger to public health has 
passed, we will resume fieldwork and normal operations immediately. 
 
Our office is closed to the public but we continue to work on your important projects at 
home offices. We are making every effort to flatten the curve and support our health care 
workers and elders by self-isolating. 
 
We are still taking your calls and responding to emails and continuing our efforts to 
conserve, protect, and learn about the valuable archaeological heritage of BC.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Aquilla Archaeology 
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